
 
 

 

 

 

 

Big Brothers Big Sisters annual Bowl for Kids Sake will be held at Holiday Bowl on March 8 & 9, 2019. 
We invite you to join us for bowling, pizza and prizes. 

Join us Saturday, March 23 at 6 pm for our session in memory of one of our Bigs - Bill Kaupp. Big 
Brothers Big Sisters was very important to Bill and we are honored to be hosting this special event in 
his memory. 

All of the funds raised stay in Lethbridge and District to support local programming that is making a 
difference in the lives of children and youth in our community.  

In 2018 Big Brothers Big Sisters of Lethbridge and District supported over 600 children. We are making 
a positive difference in the lives of children and youth by developing and implementing a wide range 
of mentoring programs. Serving as role models, our mentors teach by example the importance of 
giving and giving back, of staying in school, and of having respect for family, peers, and community.  
Help us make this another successful fundraiser by sponsoring, adding a team or donating to our 
annual Bowl for Kids Sake! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 

 
 
Jen Visser, Executive Director  
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Lethbridge and District  
622 6 Ave S, Lethbridge, AB, T1J 0Z3 
T: 403.328.9355    F: 403.328.5960 
jen.visser@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca 
BeBig.ca 
 



 

2019 Bowler Registration Form 
 

Join us for Bowling, Pizza, Prizes and a 50/50 per session 
 

The theme for the event is SUPER HEROS with prizes for best costume! 
 

 
Name of Organization:  
 
Name of Team:  
 
Team Captain:  
 
Mailing Address: 
 
Daytime Phone Number:  
 
Fax Number:                                              *E-mail:  
 
Team Bowlers:   1.  
 
 2.  
 
 3.  
 
 4. 
  
 5.  
 
 6.  
 
 
Please mark your first and second choice of dates and times below.  We will do our best to accommodate 
your team’s preferences and will confirm the date and time with your Team Captain! 
 
Friday, March 8 at 6 pm    Saturday, March 9 at 4 pm   
Friday, March 8 at 8 pm   Saturday, March 9 at 6 pm     
 
Join us for Saturday, March 23 at 6 pm in Memorial of Bill Kaupp 

 
**Please include an E-mail address for up-to-date details on the event** 

 
Please fax this form to 403.328.5960 

Or call 403.328.9355 / e-mail info.leth@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca 

mailto:info.leth@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca
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